Oct. 18, 2005

Jeffrey S. Young, Chair

California Regional Water Quality Control Board
Central Coast Region

895 Aerovista Place, Suite 101

San Luis Obispo, CA 93401

Hi,

I’m writing re the Los Osos sewer project, but hopefully not with
the usual rhetoric. It’s pretty obvious that this is all about delay.
Most of the people who want “to move the sewer out of town” just
want to delay the project as long as possible. And delay is
ultimately no good for anybody. The sewer will cost more and
there will be more pollution. Okay, none of this is news. But
hopefully the State of California will not fall for this subterfuge
and will stand firm on the sewer being built in the planned location
rather than countenance more delays.

Thanks for reading this.

Sincerely,

Martha Greenwald
Los Osos property owner

6 Hawk Dr.
Princeton Jct., NJ
08550



